STYAYE OF WASHIMGTOMN

DEPARTMENT OF eCOLOGY

Rorthwest Regional Office o 3190 160ih Avenue SE o Selleyue, Washington 98008-5452 o (425) 649.7000

July 20, 2005

Mr. Jeff Dengler
- 295 NE Gilman Blvd., Suite 201
Issaquah WA 98027

Dear Mr: Jeff Déngler

Re:  Nota MTCA Site at Fuji Color Processing Leasehold Portion
7700 Andover Park E. Tukwila WA.

Thank you for submitting documentation of soil remediation completed at the above site.
The Voluntary Cleanup Program Application and supporting documentation, dated
February 3, 2005, Environmental Partners Inc. has been reviewed by the Department of
Ecology (Ecology), and Ecology has determined that the release of silver to the soil is
minor in nature and extent and has been expeditiously cleaned up. Therefore, the
incident at Fuji Color Processing Leasehold Portion will not be listed on Ecology’s
Confirmed and Suspected Contaminated Sites list, and 7700 Andover Park E. Tukwila,
WA is not considered a contaminated site at this time. If you have further questions,
please contact me at 425.649.4446 or email damy461@ecy.wa.gov

Sincerely,

= My

Dale Myers
Department of Ecology
Voluntary Cleanup Program Administrator
Northwest Regional Office
- Phone (425) 649-4446
Email damy46l@ecy.wa.gov
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